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April 20, 2020
Teachers are in the process of calculating grades and closing out the 2019-2020 academic school year.  The Tennessee State Board of Education voted to implement emergency rules to address the COVID-19 pandemic.  One of these emergency rules is that students shall receive no lower grade than the grade earned in a course as of March 20, 2020.  The early closure of the school year will not negatively affect students’ grades.  The State Board of Education also reduced the number of credits needed to graduate high school.  Report cards will be mailed sometime during the first week of May.  
We know that we cannot recreate the classroom.  However, we hope that you will continue to utilize the learning opportunities that are posted on our school district website and Facebook page.  These optional learning opportunities can support students’ efforts to retain and grow.  We also want to encourage our students to continue to devote some of their time each weekday to reading.   
Each school is in the process of developing procedures for students to pick up any personal items left at the school.  A procedure for dropping off textbooks, library books and paying student debt is being developed as well.  All of these procedures will be communicated to you.  
Seniors:  We want you to know that you are very special to us and we continue to keep you in our prayers.  We know that this is not how you wanted your last year of high school to end.  You will be able to pick up caps and gowns this Friday April 24th from 8:00 until 11:00.  You will only be able to enter the building through the back doors of the main gym.  Those are the doors closest to the student parking lot.  There will be some procedures in place to make sure that you practice social distancing.  Your graduation is still scheduled for May 14th.  We are working on some alternative dates just in case we have to cancel.  We are also working on dates for the prom as well.  We will communicate those dates to you soon.  
I will continue to provide updates as needed.  Please contact me or your child’s principal if you have any questions or concerns. 
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